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A great gap between rich and poor is not a good thing in any country - it leads to people understanding each other
less, both rich and poor. The federal government is making our gap in the US greater; let’s not do it on the state
level also. Please don’t favor or pass a bill that resembles the tax break for business owners, recently passed by
congress, a bill that rewards people for having and running a business. Please get rid of the Oregon tax break on
business income as well. We need useful work of all kinds, not tax breaks for groups based on what they do. Thank
you, Barbara Dow, Portland
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